
 

Dear Nursery, 

I just wanted to send you a little note to tell you all how proud I am of you and how hard you 

are working at home for your Mummy and Daddy.  I am delighted with all of the wonderful 

work that you post on Seesaw and it really brightens up my day and makes me smile. I would 

like you to give your Mummy and Daddy a great big cwtch and tell them a big Diolch Yn Fawr 

from me, for all of the help and support that they are giving you time They are amazing! 

 

 

I miss you all so much and hope to see you all when it is safe for us to do so. But until then 

just remember that I am thinking of you and are here to support you with your learning and 

wellbeing in any way that I can.  

Remember our school values manners, respect and kindness and carry on making me and 

your Parents very proud. I love seeing your wonderful videos that you make for me and I am 

really pleased that you are enjoying my videos too. Stay safe, be kind and helpful and enjoy 

the lovely sunshine. 

Sending you lots of love and cwtches, 

Miss Williams & Nursery Team 

xxxxxxxxxx 

 

Every week I spend lots of time 

researching fun activities that I think you 

will enjoy. I want you to choose the 

activities that you would like to do and 

remind you that you don’t have to 

complete every activity. I know that your 

Parents are very busy so remember to 

spend time playing in the garden, playing 

with your toys and playing games with 

your brothers and sisters. I love seeing 

the photos of you in your paddling pool, 

baking, mark making, walking in the 

woods looking for signs of Spring, riding 

your bikes and scooters, making cakes 

and having lots of FUN! 

 


